APPENDIX 5

Brian Whittal

From: Khushi Mohamme«
Sent: 22 April 2023 23:15

To: Brian Whittal

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Street Trading renewal

Dear Mr Whittall,

Thanks for giving me an opportunity to provide further information.

| would like to add that whilst | would prefer the permit to be renewed on the Broadway where | currently am, when
Joanne Bowles and Caroline Steven met with me in Chesham on Wednesday 23 March 2022, along with Clir

Augustus and Cllr Macbean, the officers suggested a potential solution.

We discussed potentially moving my Kebab Van to the entrance of Star Yard outside of market days, on Mondays,
Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays, and on the Broadway on Market days.

Please note that | have a long standing clientele in Chesham that | have been serving for over 10 years, and since
Star yard is so close to the Broadway, they would still be able to easily find me there.

Lastly, this is my livelihood, and my only source of income. | have a mortgage to pay, a family to support, and many
other financial obligations, so | am seeking a balanced compromise if necessary.

Thank you for your support, and | look forward to hearing from you.
Kind regards,
Khushi Mohammed

Sent from Samsung Mobile on 02
Sent from Qutlook for Android

From: Brian Whittal <Brian.Whittall@buckinghamshire.gov.uk>
Sent: Thursday, 20 April 2023, 14:50

To: khushimohammed@hotmail.com

Cc: Licensing Mailbox <Licensing@buckinghamshire.gov.uk>
Subject: Street Trading renewal

Mr Mohammed,
Further to your application to renew a street trading consent for The Broadway, Chesham.

We have received a number of objections to the application as attached plus a two representations that are
supportive of your application. Before | complete my report for the authority to determine the application
have you any comments or observations on the basis of the attached that you would like the authority to
take into consideration? The committee shall determine your application on the 16" May at 10:30,
Amersham Council offices.

| would be grateful if any comments are made in writing before the close of business on Monday 24 April
2023.




Regards,

Brian Whittall

Licensing Officer
Communities Directorate
Buckinghamshire Council

Tel: 01494 421346
Email: Brian.Whittall@buckinghamshire.gov.uk
Address: The Gateway, Gatehouse Road, Aylesbury, HP19 8FF
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DISCLAIMER FOR BUCKINGHAMSHIRE COUNCIL

Any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender and are not necessarily those of
Buckinghamshire Council unless explicitly stated.

This email and any attachments may contain confidential or privileged information and is intended solely for
the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. Any confidential, sensitive or protectively marked
material must be handled accordingly.

If you are not the intended recipient you must not disclose, distribute, copy, print or rely on any of the
information contained in the email or attachments, and all copies must be deleted immediately. If you do
receive this email in error please notify the sender immediately and note that confidentiality or privilege is
not waived or lost.

Buckinghamshire Council may monitor the contents of emails sent and received via its network for the
purposes of ensuring compliance with relevant legislation and the Council’s policies and procedures. All
such monitoring will take place in accordance with relevant legislation including privacy and data protection
legislation. For details of how Buckinghamshire Council uses personal information please see the Council’s
website.

Buckinghamshire Council has scanned this email and attachments for viruses but does not accept any
responsibilities for viruses once this email has been transmitted. You should therefore carry out your own
anti-virus checks before opening any documents.





